CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya

NOTICE OF AWARD

25 February 2022

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya, as contained
in its Resolution No. (CVB) 02 — 22, the Consulate General is awarding the

procurement of compulsory and voluntary car insurance policy coverage for its
official car, in the amount of FOUR HUNDRED EIGHTY-THREE THOUSAND
THREE HUNDRED FOURTY YEN (JPY483,340) or TWO HUNDRED TWELVE
THOUSAND THIRTY-NINE PESOS AND 15/100 (Php212,039.15) only, subject to
the Department of Foreign Affairs’ accounting and auditing rules and regulations,
and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

Mitsui Sumitomo Insurance Co., Ltd.
20-49 Hisiike-cho Moriyama-ku,
Nagoya



